ARMIDALE

gional Council

15 April 2020

Your ref:
Our ref: A0/2020/03372

Ms Lucy Walker

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
PO BOX 949

Tamworth NSW 2340

Dear Lucy
Section 3.22 EP&A Act Submission — Guyra LEP 2012

i refer to your email dated 27 November 2019 to Council’s Shili Wang in relation to an error identified in the
Guyra Local Environmental Plan 2012.

Council’s submission to address the error is attached for your attention.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0427 280 206 or by email at jullman@armidale.nsw.gov.au if you require
any further information.

Yours sipcerely

¢

Jocelyn Ullman
Principle Advisor Strategic Natural Resources & Land Use Planning

Enci:
Section 3.22 EP&A Act Submission




